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"For of him, and through him,
and to him, are all things:
to whom be glory for ever. Amen"
Romans 11:36

TERRY & BARBARA CHILDERS

"Building Durable Missionaries
So They Keep on Going"

DO YOU KNOW ABOUT THE
SMART CONFERENCE?

For the past seven years
our sending church has
incorporated the services of
SMART as part of their annual
mission conference.

They invite us to conduct
daytime training sessions for the
benefit of missionaries who
come to their conference (hence
the term SMART Conference). In
late February we will teach a
SMART Technology module.

This training material is
geared toward helping
missionaries manage and resolve
common problems on their own
since many of them won’t have
access to reliable repair services
in third-world countries.

Other classes are available
besides technology. Contact me
to learn how your church can
incorporate SMART classes at
your next mission conference.

February 2022
Dear Praying Friends:

With the first month of this New Year now behind us it is a stark reminder that
time waits for no man. Our desire is that this will be another year in which we
are fruitful and busy about our Father’s business. My wife and | thank the Lord
for blessing us with strength and good health, and, for the privilege God has
given us to begin our thirty-sixth year in missions.

We are excited about some special things coming up in the next few weeks.
First, we are excited at what God is doing in the life of Amber; we have known
her since she was a young girl. It is a great blessing to see the godly woman
she has become and how she has surrendered her life to serve the Lord as a
missionary with BIO. She has done exceptionally well in raising her support
and is now at the point of leaving family and friends for Jesus’ sake. We look
forward to attending a special service at the end of February as she will be
commissioned and sent forth to serve in the Philippines.

We also look forward to meeting a young couple who have applied to be BIO
missionaries to Zambia. We are scheduled to interview Eric and Mariah in
March. Please pray for God’s will to be done in their life. This is an answer to
prayer as we have been asking the Lord of the harvest to send us more
laborers.

We also are excited about a major article which our local newspaper recently
published about BIO. It is available online by searching for Standard Banner
Tools in God’s Hand.

Finally brethren, thank you for praying and your financial support for us and
our ministry. God has supplied our needs for these many years by faithful
partners like you.

With thanks

The Childers ‘




